
 

 

 

                                    

14th December 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 We have come to the end of a very busy term and my time as Acting Headteacher. I would 

like to thank all parents, staff and children for making this term so enjoyable. It has been a time 

of new challenges for me and it has been great to get to know everyone a little more through my 

time on the gate.  In January I will return to my role as Deputy Headteacher and I will be job shar-

ing with Mrs Francis in Year 4 and of course we will welcome our new Headteacher, Mr Asher. 

 The weeks leading up to Christmas have been full of wonderful performances. Well done to all 

our talented children for their fantastic performances and the staff who put in such a lot of hard 

work to make them so successful. Also thank you for your donations at the end of the performanc-

es. I am pleased to tell you that we have raised £203.60 for the Bishop’s Stortford Food Bank. 

A big thank you also goes to our wonderful PTA for organising the Christmas Fayre which raised 

approximately £1500.  

 I would like to wish you and your family a very happy Christmas and look forward to seeing all 

of you at the Carol Service on Wednesday 19th at 6.30pm at All Saints Church. 

 

                                                           Ms A. Brooks 

                                                           Acting Headteacher 

 

On Wednesday  last week, Acorn Class 

went on a local walk to Dorringtons Bak-

ery.  They looked for signs of Christmas as 

they walked along and counted Christmas 

trees.  They had all made special letters 

and posted them in the post box before 

visiting the lovely ladies in the bakery who 

sold each of them a melting snowman bis-

cuit.  They then walked back to school and 

ate their biscuits as a special snack time 

treat.  

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 Lights Camels Action! 

BY KS1 



 

 The Christmas  

Nativity 

BY EYFS  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/all-saints-c-of-e-primary

-school-bishops-stortford/ 

Thank you to those seventeen givers !  

Polite notice 

Could parents/carers who drop off for Breakfast Club please be 

considerate when parking and not block off any parking spaces 

as there have been a few occasions when teaching staff have 

been unable to park. Many thanks. 

Home learning 

Our Home Learning Policy has now been approved by  

the Governing body and is on the school website. 
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Date Event 

Monday 7th January INSET DAY (school closed for pupils) 

Tuesday 8th January Spring term commences 

Monday 18th February—

Friday 22nd February 

Half-term holiday 

Friday 5th April Spring Term finishes at 1:15pm 

 Denotes a new entry 

Please note more dates will be added accordingly. 

NOVEMBER READING CHALLENGE 

Congratulations to all who took part in our November reading  

challenge. In total, 86 fully completed calendars 

were handed in and those children received a  

certificate.  

Well done!  


